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RE: Diamond 31 Fed Com 1 - SWD Amendment request -SWD -1440 
Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD 
Sent: Tuesday, January 28, 2014 2:59 PM ^ K O 
To: Dickey, Sylvia, EMNRD 9 
Cc: Shane_Brannan@eogresources.com; Stan_Wagner@eogresources.com 

Sylvia: 

Per our phone call, I have reviewed the information submitted by EOG on placement of the packer and can 
recommend approval of the proposed location. I will prepare a correspondence approving the exception and 
have the Director's signature today. Since this is not a major modification and EOG has satisfy the requirement 
for cementing the 7-inch, there is no need to amend the permit. PRG 

Phillip R. Goetze, P.G. 
Engineering and Geological Services Bureau, Oil Conservation Division 
1220 South St. Francis Dr., Santa Fe, NM 87505 
0: 505.476.3466 F: 505.476.3462 

From: Stan_Wagner@eogresources.com [mailto:Stan_Wagner@eogresources.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, January 22, 2014 9:58 AM 
To: Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD 
Cc: Shane_Brannan@eogresources.com; Dickey, Sylvia, EMNRD 
Subject: Diamond 31 Fed Com 1 - SWD Amendment request -SWD -1440 

Good morning Phillip, 

Attached please find the supporting documentation regarding our request for an amended packer setting depth 
that we discussed by phone this morning. 

If additional information is needed, please let me know. Thank you for your time and help concerning this request. 

Stan Wagner 
EOG Resources - Midland Division 
432-686-3689 

(See attached file: EOG (1-2 l-14)Diamond Federal Com #l.pdf)(See attached file: Diamond 31 FC #1 
SWD Amendment Proposal, docx) (See attached file: Diamond 31 Fed #1 WBD 1.2l.l4.xlsx) 
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https://webmail.state.nm.us/owa/?ae=Item«&t=IPM.Note&id=RgAAAAAo4sl5jclYQqc0k... 1/28/2014 


